


Our Commitment to Quality is Our Future

SIMCOA has addressed the comments received from the EPA in Error! Reference source not found. 
(Attachment 1) and the comments received from other agencies and the public in Error! Reference source 
not found. (Attachment 1).  

SIMCOA appreciates the guidance provided by EPA and other agencies during several meetings and has 
addressed any comments raised in those meetings, and in subsequent correspondence, in Error! Reference 
source not found., (Attachment 2).  

Yours faithfully 

Anne Price 
Environmental Specialist 

ATTACHMENT 1 Response to Requests for Further Information 
ATTACHMENT 2 Additional information requests – Meetings / emails 
ATTACHMENT 3 Flora and Vegetation tables 
ATTACHMENT 4 Offset Management Plan – Draft 
ATTACHMENT 5 Letter from DBCA 
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